
-----Original Message----- 
From: TAHLIA Kee <zj
Sent: Thursday, August 8, 2019 11:37 PM 
To: ATR-LitIII-Information (ATR) <ATR.LitIII.Information@ATR.USDOJ.gov> 
Subject: Ascap and BMI consent decrees 

I believe the consent decrees need to be updated. 

Thank You, 
ZhaTahlia Kee 
BMI & Ascap Member 

Sent from my iPhone 




